
 

 

Access to Vaccination Receipts 
 

TO:  NAN Leadership, Community Health Directors, and 

Community Vaccine Coordinators 

FROM: COVID-19 Task Team 

DATE: August 25, 2021 

CC: NAN Executive Council, Office of the Grand Chief, NAN 

COVID-19 Task Team  
 
 
In light of many recent inquiries about how to access vaccination receipts or records, the NAN COVID-
19 Task Team would like to provide the following information: 
 
If you provided an email address at the time of vaccination, you should automatically 
receive a vaccination receipt by email. If not, please see the two options below for accessing your 
vaccination receipt.  
 
OPTION 1: All residents 
Access your vaccine record directly through Ontario’s COVID-19 Vaccination site. This requires 
internet access and an Ontario health card (the newer version, with a photo): 
https://covid19.ontariohealth.ca/app-identity?viewId=T4A7644GAWWX 

 
OPTION 2: Residents of remote communities  
Community members served by the Sioux Lookout First Nations Health Authority (SLFNHA): 
Call SLFNHA Health Records at 1-807-737-5196 to request that a copy of your vaccination record be 
sent to you. The immunization repository is open 8:30 am-12 pm CDT and 1 pm-4:30 pm CDT, Monday 
through Friday.  
 
Community members served by the Weeneebayko Area Health Authority: 
Data entry into the COVID-19 Vaccination Service online portal is ongoing for the WAHA region. Please 
continue to check the online portal over the next two weeks or contact your local Public Health 
Unit/Health Centre to inquire about your vaccination record.  
 
If you need your record urgently (within the next 2 weeks) complete the online WAHA COVID-19 
Vaccine Receipt Support Survey to request help: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NQEloL27YUuxbn61raqAJE0gBjWGNO1Kkjg0
LIoeo3tUN0swTDdER044UkpRTUFRVExLSElQTkI5My4u   
 
For further information, please refer to this WAHA memo. 

 
Please broadly share this information with your community members. Should you have further 
questions or require additional support, please reach out to NAN through emergency@nan.ca. 
 
Sincerely,  
NAN COVID-19 Task Team 
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